
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CP-2010-01 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting of Tuesday, February 15, the Cupertino 
City Council will consider a review of the Management Study of the Permit Process and 
opportunities to enhance the quality of the City’s permit services and organizational 
efficiency, CP-2010-01, City of Cupertino, Citywide. Council meets at 6:45 p.m., 
Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California. 
Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to challenge the City 
Council's action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone 
else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 
delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
  
/KIMBERLY SMITH/ 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PUBLISH 2/4/11 

 


